Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I note that a number of local authorities have undertaken purchase ledger audits and recovered six figure sums and press comment is money gets lost if not done every couple of years.
Have you undertaken these kinds of audits in the past 10 years, if so, who was used and roughly how much was recovered.
Yes, in 2010 approximately £300k was recovered following an audit of previous financial years. Moore Stephens are currently engaged and are checking the financial years; 2014-15, 2015-16, 2016-17.  Prior to this, with the implementation of invoice scanning, we utilised in house checking.
Also, how many individual items were recovered and how many transactions do you process annually.
The Council does not hold this information; financial records need only be retained for 7 years.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council. 
The total number of Accounts Payable invoices processed by the authority in the last financial year (16/17) was 100,300.

What procurement process was used? 


Spend Analysis and Recovery Service frame work (RM1037) with a mini competition 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

